
Adirondack Medical Center (AMC) 100th Year Gala Celebration 
 
Honorary Co-Hosts Jane Pauley and Garry Trudeau will join the community in 
celebration of Adirondack Medical Center’s 100th year of serving the Tri-Lakes region.  
The General Hospital of Saranac Lake was incorporated in 1911 and 20 years ago 
merged with Placid Memorial Hospital to create Adirondack Medical Center (AMC).  
Five years ago, AMC welcomed the Mercy and Uihlein skilled nursing facilities under 
its umbrella.  The evening will begin with a Champagne Reception on July 9th at 6pm on 
the grounds of the Trudeau Institute.  Following a gourmet dinner, the memory of 
Francis Trudeau, MD will be honored.  There will be an auction of several exquisite 
items and then dancing and a few surprises.  Tickets are $165 per person.   Sponsored 
tables for 8 are available for $2,500.  For more information or to be addressed to the 
guest list for an invitation, contact the Foundation Office: 518-897-2370 or 
krutledge@amccares.org. 
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